

'BROADCAST'

Newsletter 20: Friday 14th February 2020

Congratulations

Jackson and Georgia, in Year 1, for a detailed account of your local walk.

Georgia or is it George?
(Ezra) for amazing singing and dancing

Mrs Ettrick and the class of Year 4 for Videoing their brilliant shared reading lesson so that it can be used in training.

Mrs King for her time spent as temporary business manager in the office. She has been fantastic. We will welcome Mrs Durkin to our school after half term. She will be our new Business Manager.

Dear Parents

We have had a really successful half term and are now all ready for a well-deserved break. The children have worked really hard in their classes and now know more and remember more about the curriculum. There is a really lovely supportive and caring feeling amongst our children that we regularly celebrate in assembly. This, Young Voices and the outstanding sporting achievements, contributes to our school feeling a very special place to learn.

Sunflower Project

Please can you collect any single use coffee cups you might have over half term. We will use them to grow sunflowers for our Forest School. The children will be given a sunflower seed in a salvaged cup to grow. When the seed has germinated they can bring it back to school to plant in the grounds.



In half term we are having more building work done. Hopefully, by the time we all return to school the access to Reception will look and feel more welcome. The tarmac is being replaced with steps and a gentler gradient ramp has been designed for installation.







Preparations are underway ready for Cheltenham Music Festival in March.

Spring Term

Key Dates for Spring Term 2020

Monday 17th February- Friday 21st February- Half Term

Friday 6th March am-Cheltenham Music Festival-Years 5/6

Tuesday 10th March 5-6pm Year 2/3 Bedtime Stories-Invitation has been sent home- Please be aware that this event is not for pre-school children to attend.

Tuesday 17th March-Parents' Evening- 3.20pm-6pm

Thursday 19th March-Parents' Evening-4pm-7pm

Friday 27th March-PAWS in

Friday 3rd April - Term finishes at 2pm

Monday 6th April - Friday 17th April - Easter Holiday

If you would benefit from a free food bag, containing an easy recipe and all the ingredients to feed your family a meal during half term then please visit Brockworth Children and Family Centre, Morefield Road, GL3 4JL Phone number: 01452 863617.

Bags will be distributed 1 per family and on a first come first served basis.

Contact us:admin@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk